
Central Administration
Office of the
Executive Vice President
for Ad ministration

May 1, 1978

Mr. Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
614 N. Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Mr. Bremer:

THE UNIVERSITY OF NEBRASKA

3835 Holdrege
Lincoln, Nebraska 68583

Director of the Computer Network

Received your interesting material on Federal Patent Policy that
does have serious impact upon the function of the'university sector.
We are missing page 4426, so would appreciate your sending uS a
duplicate of this page. Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

o/J.Cf~
D. F. Costello, Director
Academic Computing Services
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